
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Rampart Village 
Name: Rachael Rose Luckey 
Phone Number: (323) 799-8772 
Email: rachaelroseluckeyrvnc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(6) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 09/18/2018 
Type of NC Board Action: Against 

Impact Information
Date: 05/27/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: Yes 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 11-1705 
Agenda Date: 09/18/2018 
Item Number: VIII.16 
Summary: Dear Honorable PLUM Committee Members, It has been brought to my attention there
seems to be some possible confusion as to the list of NCs who submitted CISs to CF# 11-1705 as
delineated on your agenda for tomorrow. The list appears to be misleading with respect to the actual
positions of those NCs hence my correspondence today. I want to insure the position of the RVNC is
clear. The Rampart Village Neighborhood Council stands in SUPPORT of "Version B+" and stands
in OPPOSITION to the City Council's Planning & Land Use Management Committee's proposed
ordinance adopted December 12, 2017. (See attached Transmittal Letter) For your deliberations, I
believe it is paramount you have the most accurate picture possible of the positions NCs have taken
on this item. I highly recommend you not rely on the list of for-and-against on your agenda but
instead rely on the actual CISs submitted. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Diversity Is
Our Strength! Rachael Rose Luckey, President Rampart Village Neighborhood Council 155 N.
Occidental Blvd. Suite 236 Los Angeles, CA 90026 (o) 213.568.3086 
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Transmittal Letter 

May 27, 2019 
 

Subject: 
Citywide Sign Regulations 

CF #11-1705 

 

 
 

To All Interested Parties, 
 
At a duly noticed Brown Act compliant meeting on September 18, 2018, the Board of Directors 
voted 6-0 in SUPPORT of “Version B+” of the proposed Citywide Sign Ordinance as adopted by 
the City Planning Commission (October 22, 2015) and in OPPOSITION to the City Council's 
Planning & Land Use Management Committee's proposed ordinance adopted December 12, 
2017. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rachael Rose Luckey, President 
Rampart Village Neighborhood Council 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


